
November 9, 1977

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

At last the week of festivities opening the new wing is over and we can
get back to normal business. Under separate cover I am sending you
several of the posters which we did from your "Bryce Canyon ^2," also
the other poster prepared for the opening. Yours came out beautifully;
we're so proud of it. I am also attaching with this letter a copy of our
catalogue for the opening of the new wing. I thought you might be
interested in some of the publicity we got before the opening of the new
wing and I am attaching photo copies for you to read.

I was delighted to receive last week the shipment of photographs from Sina.
I'll send her a note separately to let her know things arrived safely.

Mr. Wilder tells me you will be arriving around Thanksgiving for a visit
here. I can't tell you how delighted I am that you are at last going to be 
here and I'll have a chance to visit with you. We missed you at the opening 
but understand why you were not able to come. I'd like to show you our 
facilities and our collections which we think are fine and are so proud of.

We enjoyed William Clift's visit here. He's a very amiable and talented
young man and I enjoyed his visit as well as an opportunity to see the Doris Ulmann
collection.

We look forward to seeing you in a couple of weeks.

Sincerely yours,

MAMtegs
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